Other Topics

Local Students Visit ICHARM Open Day 2014

ICHARM held the annual "ICHARM Open Day” on April 18, 2014 as a part of the iﬁ?ii%ﬁﬁi&ﬁ}ﬂﬂ?ﬂ?{fﬂfﬁ%
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gy and students studying in the master de-
, gree course and the doctoral course pre-
pared for this event with great effort. Total
66 students, exceeded number of the pre-
vious year, were invited to visit ICHARM
from the Ibaraki Prefectural Takezono High
School and the Ibaraki Prefectural Namiki
Secondary School.

Director of ICHARM Kuniyoshi Takeuch
welcomed the students in the ICHARM
auditorium, and Research Specialist Kelly

The‘oster Sesskics‘nYk
Kibler (from U.S.) delivered a lecture on the disaster damage in Colorado, 2013.
Doctoral course student Robin Kumar (from Bangladesh) also delivered a lecture on
Bangladesh including history and geography, water-related disaster, and natural dis-
aster. These lectures led the students’ strong interests.

After the lectures, students moved to the second floor of ICHARM to attend the
poster session prepared by ICHARM students from 11 countries including the Neth-
erlands, Guatemala, China, El Salvador, Kenya, Myanmar, Sri Lanka, Pakistan, the Phil-
ippines, Venezuela, and Bangladesh. During the question and answer session, high
school students asked many questions for researchers in Enghsh actively.

The most comments in the
questioner, filled by the
participants for the open
day, mentioned that this
event was a special op-
portunity to meet differ-
ent English from various
countries. The "ICHARM
Open Day” was resulted in
the fruitful event both for
participated high school students and ICHARM researchers.

ICHARM s planning to hold the "ICHARM Open Day” next year to contribute to the
education for next generation researchers and engineers in Hydrology field.

(Written by Takashi Shirai)





